
 

ERRATA 

TO: ALL-COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: CORRECTION TO ALL-COUNTY LETTER 96-55 

REFERENCE: ALL-COUNTY LETTER (ACL) 96-55, DATED 
SEPTEMBER 24, 1996 WHICH ADDRESSES THE MINIMUM 
WAGE INCREASE. 

The purpose of this errata is to correct a section of the above referenced ACL. 
Please delete the following erroneous statement from the section titled "Statutory 
Benefit Level Increases" on Page 2 of the ACL referring to non-individual provider 
(IP) served recipients: 

"IHSS/PCSP 283 hours × $4.75 = $I344.25 ÷ hourly cost of mode of delivery." 

Welfare and Institutions Code Section 14132.95 (g) establishes a maximum for 
Personal Care Services recipients of 283 monthly hours regardless of mode or cost. 

Please contact Adult Services Policy and Operations Bureau, at (916) 651-5362 if 
you have any questions about the content of this letter. 

Sincerely, 

KAROL Z. WIDEMON 
Deputy Director 
Adult Services Division 
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